
Dear Oregon Legislators,

I benefit SO MUCH from Reiki, Cranial sacral, life coaching and other alternative care 
providers. Please do not regulate them like Massage and Medicine. They all do absolutely 
beautiful work, all unique work. They can't and shouldn't be standardized. Please allow 
Oregonians to practice our FREEDOMS of choosing alternative practitioners without any 
registries and licenses. Not all of them can afford these expensive registries and be a part of 
the medical establishment. The reason they're not part of it is that their heart is in helping 
people outside the medical system. Please let go of this choke hold you're trying to mandate 
on our freedom of seeing an herbalist or a reiki practitioner. I should be able to have a wide 
choice and go see anyone or have my own practice outside the medical licenses. This entire 
industry is not trying to replace mainstream medicine! They're all complementary modalities to 
support individuals as they also do standard medicine. 

Thank you for allowing our freedom of choice to remain free.

Lada Korol


